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Submission: I say No to a merger with Auburn council. It seems preposterous that two very different areas with no common 
boundaries unite. For many reasons it does not make sense! It makes more sense to merge with neighbouring communities with 
common borders and similar geography such as; Canada Bay, Strathfield or Ashfield. 
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